
Newsletter 

Your CSHP 2018 Executive will be keeping members

more informed of branch activities with the

introduction of semi-annual newsletters! These will  

provide brief descriptions of recent initiatives as

well as details of any upcoming member events! 

Website Development 

In conjunction with CSHP National, CSHP PEI Branch

will be launching a micro site that will

contain valuable information for members

and anyone interested in becoming a CSHP Member.

Stay tuned for the launch! 

Don't forget the perks!! 
When you become a member of CSHP, you have  

access to: 

Rx Files Membership 

Various Continuing Education Events 

Malpractice Insurance 

Networking via Pharmacy Specialist Networks (PSNs) 

Free online access to CJHP 

What's New??
Stay informed about PEI-Branch Activities

Save  the  Date!  

The CSHP-PEI Branch 

2018 AGM will take place 

on April 26, 2018. An 

evening CE event is being 

planned. Details to follow.

Meet  your  2018  Executive!  

Past President: Sarah Lutes 

President: Fiona Mitchell 

Pres. Elect: Kelly MacDonald 

Secretary: Natalie Hutt 

Treasurer: Valerie O 'Rourke 

Advocacy Rep: Jeremy Vuozzo 

Branch Delegate: Danielle Mill 

F E B  2 8 ,  2 0 1 8  -  V O L U M E  1

CSHP - PEI Branch
S e m i - A n n u a l  N e w s l e t t e r

jetAdd a little bit of body text

Add a little bit of body text


